
HLC Staff Response to Comments from State Historic Preservation 

Office on the Designation Report for the Former Charlotte Fire 

Station Number 10 
 

By email dated November 4, 2020, SHPO staff provided feedback based on their review of the 

Designation Report for the Former Charlotte Fire Station Number 10. In summary, the issues 

raised included the following: 

 

 Additional information as to the building’s chain of title, interior floor plan, and 

installation of plywood over the building’s windows; and 

 Information as to the potential future designation status of Station No. 11 

 

Following review of the Designation Report and the SHPO feedback, the HLC staff revised and 

updated the Report as appropriate to address the issues raised. 

 

 


